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12 September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re. School Closure on Monday 19 September for State Funeral 

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a 
period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. 

The official date of the State Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II is Monday 19 September 2022. This day will 
be a bank holiday and as with all bank holidays, schools and colleges will be closed.  The John Fisher 
School will be closed to all staff and students on this day. 

School will remain open as normal leading up to the event and will re-open as per normal on Tuesday 
20 September 2022. 

Yr 13 Information Evening for Parents/Carers - Rescheduled 
The Information Event for parents/carers of Yr 13 students which was planned to take place on Monday 
19 September will now take place on Tuesday 20 September at the same time – 6.00pm in the Main 
Hall.  

Prayer for the Royal Family 
Almighty God, source of all consolation, 
we pray for the members of the Royal Family who mourn the loss 
of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth. 
Uphold them in your love and pour out on them the consolation 
of your healing Spirit. 
Let them find in your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ 
comfort in their sadness, certainty in their doubt 
and courage to live through this hour. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord 

Amen. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
P E McCullagh 
Headteacher 


